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Dear Friends and Brothers:  
 
2016 is about to end and the necessary reflection on what God has done in our lives 
is necessary,  the first is to say to each one of you thanks for being faithful to God 
in the first place,  when you have prayed and offered to meet our needs here.  
 
The most appreciated gift for us is to have spent this year serving the people that 
the L ord put on our path among the local Churches of Brasov among which there 
are 5 who are being trained to be Biblical counselors like us,  besides having 
encouraged to many souls who needed to be healed by the L ord.  Jer 33: 6 6 Behold,  
I  will bring it health and healing;  I  will heal them and reveal to them the 
abundance of peace and truth.  

May Jesus 
born in our 
hearts and 
enlighten us 
every day of 
2017!¡¡¡ 



 
Francisco y Martita Berrios  

Missionaries to Romania 

L et us celebrate the ministry of the Hope Baptist Church of Brasov,  its pastor Claudiu Preda 
and the congregation that grows according to the grace of the L ord.  This is our local church 
where we serve in the ministry of preaching,  preaching,  small groups,  counseling and 
administration,  Thank you for praying for this ministry and the grace that God has given us 
before the brothers and sisters we serve.  
 
From here we send you a big hug and our best wishes that our heavenly Father surpasses all 
the desires of your hearts.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I n the context of this Word in Habakkuk 2: 14.  For the earth will be filled With the knowledge 
of the glory of the L ord,  As the waters cover the sea.  
 
We ask your prayers for the ministry during 2017 that Brasov and its surroundings to be filled 
with the Glory of the L ord.  
 
Francisco y Martita Berrios.  
 
 
 
 


